
 

 
Objection 94 

Sarkis and Churchley Families 
1 page 

 
 
 



To whom it may concern, 
 
We absolutely refute the proposed boundary changes to those in the current (and rightfully 
enduring) North Sydney federal electorate. It is quite laughable to see Naremburn, 
Greenwich, Crows Nest, St Leonards, and Wollstonecraft despite all sharing the same post 
code and yet detached as part of the AEC’s draft plan. As adults and children living in 
Naremburn, I can tell you that our community is linked by Crows Nest, Northbridge, 
Cammeray. North Sydney, Willoughby, and Chatswood. These are the areas of our public 
schools and our health care facilities, where the families and communities we connect with 
reside. These are the locales where those in our social circles are joined and where we have 
shared interests and concerns. To break these areas up is wrong and will affect our day to 
day in a negative manner. Under the current, unjust proposal, Naremburn would fall under 
Bradfield. If the AEC believes that Turramurra shares similar issues and points of view with 
the lower North Shore than I would suggest that it is misguided and out of touch with the 
needs of voters. 
 
We therefore implore you to protect North Sydney and the will of our community. Cease 
the unnecessary and unwarranted proposed abolishment of a seat that holds an important 
place in our nation’s history, and a vital role in our family’s future. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sarkis and Churchley families 
 
Resident of Naremburn, proud constituents of North Sydney 
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